
 

 

 

 

 

MARCH REPORT 

The month of march has been a very fruitful month for shed a light 

initiative. Major life transforming events took place which are very 

significant to us. 

 

MENTORSHIP  

On international women’s day, we were able to mentor 17 girls from 

the community who had just completed their class 8 national exams. 

This was made possible by the help of Daraja Academy. The form four 

class interacted with the girls and taught them important life skills on 

self-awareness, peer pressure and self-control. They also got a chance 

to learn about high school life and ask any questions they had about this 

new phase of life which they were just about to get into. 

SCHOLARSHIP 

Two of our students under scholarship sat for their form four exams. 

They were lucky to have been able to use all our resources like our 

community library which helped them access books, discussion 

partners and a peaceful place to study. As Shed a Light Initiative we 

are really hoping for the best and we wish them blessing. 

TUTORING  

We have been tutoring students from the community and we get 20-22 

students each day who came to use our facilities. This has helped them 

to improve in their studies and become better students at school. We 

really believe that they will get even better before they seat for their 



national exams for those who will be having their exams at the end of 

the year. 

FEEDING PROGRAM 

 We launched the feeding program in January and in the month of 

march we were able to feed an average of about 200 students during 

the weekends. This has proved to be one of the most effective programs 

in shed a light as it has attracted so many children. This really shows 

how much these children really need the food support. The school class 

attendance has really improved since the children can now concentrate 

in class. 

FOOTBALL TORNAMENT 

 Work without play definitely makes jack a dull boy. With this 

understanding, we organized football tournament for the junior team 

which took place in two days. The team trained with a lot of passion 

and a lot of commitment that made them emerge number one. They got 

a ball which is going to be very instrumental in the training. They also 

got a direct entry to the sub-county. We are big on growing talent.  

 


